If the price for water goes up by 100% we will no longer be able to grow cane because with the cost of
Electricity to run the irrigation system and the increase to the cost of water it would cost more to
produce the cane then what we get paid. It really is as simple as that. We would not be able to employ
anyone in any capacity, we would not be able to meet the production costs that we are barely able to
cover now. Essentially the land would really not be able to cover the overheads of owning it and we
would have few options other than lay off my workers off sell the farm.



